## **Brent Educational Psychology Service**

## Parent Drop-In Sessions with an Educational Psychologist (EP)

By Telephone.

Date: Wednesday 8th March 2023

Book a 45 minute session\* between 9.30am and 12.30pm.

<sup>\*</sup>sessions must be booked in advance



The EP parent drop-in sessions are offered to any **parent or carer who has a child in a Brent school** and who would like to have some time to discuss any concerns with an educational psychologist (examples may include: your child's emotional well-being, challenging behaviours, learning progress, your relationship with your child or some of your own worries). **The sessions aim to be supportive, confidential and informal.** Each session is up to 45 minutes.

To book a session contact the Brent EPS on 0208 9373200 or email: eps@brent.gov.uk

There are limited spaces and sessions are allocated on a first book first offered basis

eps@brent.gov.uk	eps@brent.gov.uk	eps@brent.gov.uk	eps@brent.gov.uk	eps@brent.gov.uk
eps@brent.gov.uk	eps@brent.gov.uk	eps@brent.gov.uk	eps@brent.gov.uk	eps@brent.gov.uk